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Hello,
I live in Gorham, and I very enthusiastically and loudly urge the Transportation 
Committee to vote in support of LD 511. This trail from Portland to Auburn would 
help both humans and the greater environment on many levels, including physical 
health, connections to public transit, and more people out of their cars which means 
less air and sound pollution and reduced carbon use, all of which are vital to human 
and more than human health and ongoing survival on this overcrowded planet.
Please do the right thing for Maine's people and our planet and vote "ought to pass."


